FRANK C. GUINTA MEMBER OF CONGRESS 1ST DISTRICT, NEW HAMPSHIRE

326 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515 (202) 225–5456

> 33 LOWELL STREET MANCHESTER, NH 03101 (603) 641–9536

Congress of the United States

House of Representatives Washington, **BC** 20515—2901 COMMITTEE FINANCIAL SERVICES

SUBCOMMITTEE ON FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS AND CONSUMER CREDIT

SUBCOMMITTEE ON MONETARY POLICY AND TRADE

March 13, 2015

Mr. Matt Allard Ray the Mover 1 Allard Drive Manchester, NH 3102

Dear Friends,

Congratulations to everyone at Ray the Mover for receiving a Best of Business – BOB Award from the New Hampshire Business Review!

This is a wonderful achievement that reflects the hard work and commitment of your dedicated staff, as well as the high regard you are kept in by your customers and the community.

At the heart of New Hampshire's economy are businesses like yours, and this year's winners all demonstrate that it's possible to grow and succeed in a strong business community like the one that exists in our great state.

It's clear this recognition is well deserved and I know you will continue to make a positive impact in the Granite State. Again, congratulations and keep up the good work!

Sincerely,

Frank Guinta

Member of Congress

rent C. Mainte